
 LONGINES GRAN PREMIO LATINOAMERICANO 2021

OSAF wishes to inform that, due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and the situation and impact it has 

caused all around the World, especially in Latin America, OSAF Board has resolved - in agreement 

with LONGINES - to postpone the running of LONGINES GRAN PREMIO LATINOAMERICANO and 

LONGINES CUP 2021, which shall be staged on Sunday October 24th 2021, at Hipódromo Nacional 

de Maroñas, Uruguay. 

This decision has been taken in line with OSAF´s intention to organize the race and series of related 

events in the best possible conditions, ensuring that the highest quality standards are met at all 

time, and also ensuring the participation of the best competitors and the attendance of renown 

international guests from the Racing industry. 

December 3rd, 2020

OSAF NEWS

Edition and contact: Silvina Koremblit, OSAF Executive Secretary skoremblit@osafweb.com.ar

Follow us in:


	Página 1

